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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Rec  Alfie Bernhardt 
Yr 1  Nyah Hird 

Yr 2  Sapphire Rowell 
Yr 3 Garret Kerry 

Yr 4  Joshua Stokes 
Yr 5  Adnan Katesh   

Yr 6  Ellie Bird 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Beck Alice Donnelly for her super attitude 
to learning – so enthusiastic! 

Mrs Button 
Mrs Newby 

Harry Hoyle for super effort in all that 
he does. 

Mrs 
Withington 

Bentley Bickerdike for being an 
amazing scientist with super knowledge 
of animals and humans. 

Mrs 
Harvey 

Seren Wilson for writing an amazing 
setting description full of ambitious 
vocabulary 

Mr 
Warden 

Cara Burn for being amazing in all that 
she does. A fabulous role model! 

Miss  
Perry 

Lacie-Mae McLeod for always being a ray 
of sunshine with a smile on her face and a 
helping hand. 

Mr 
Rochfort 

Lilly North for facing her fears and 
completing the ‘Leap of Faith’ at 
Carlton Lodge! 

 

Whole School 
Attendance 

School Target 
97% 

94% 
 

    

 
 



 
  National Poetry day menu 

7th October 2021  
Margherita Pizza 

Potato Smiles  
Peas & Baked Beans 

Upside down Apple Slice & Ice 
Cream 

 
Free for Key Stage 1, Reception 

& FSM   £2.37 for others 
 

Please ensure that children arrive at 
school on time. Those who arrive 
late, after registers close, are 

recorded as absent on the 
system and will have attendance 

monitored. 
Home visits will be made. 

Year 5 Carlton Lodge 
Nearly all the slips are in for Carlton Lodge 

now. Thank you. Could the remainder 
please return them by Wednesday 29th 
Sept as we have to confirm numbers. 

Thank you 
 

 
 

 

MESSAGE FOR OUR YEAR 6 
PARENTS FROM 

NORTHALLERTON COLLEGE 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 Open Evening - Thursday, 30th 
September 2021 
 
We would like to invite you and your child to our 
Year 6 Open Evening on Thursday 30th 
September, from 6.00pm to 8.00pm at our 
fantastic new site on Brompton Road, 
Northallerton. 
 
Please come to the Arbor (the old West) site, 
whether on foot or in the car (there will be 
parking available). 
 
Myself, the head of school, our CEO and our 
student leaders will give a talk at 6.15pm which 
will be repeated at 6.45pm and 7.15pm.  When 
you arrive you will either be directed to the talk or 
given a guide for a tour.  The guides will show 
you our beautiful new facilities, you will 
meet students and staff, have the opportunity to 
ask questions and take part in all sorts of 
activities. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Mrs Rahn 
Head of School 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

 
Eric Carle  KB 97% 
Tom Fletcher  

LB/SN 96% 
 Anthony Browne 

WW 86% 
Cressida Cowell  

SH 99% 
Michael Morpurgo  

AW 90% 
Malorie Blackman  

EP 94% 
JRR Tolkien MR 96% 

 

We                  Carlton Lodge! 
 

Yet again Carlton Lodge and the 
wonderful band of instructors have 

provided the most amazing activities 
for our children!  Thank you. 

We are already booked for next 
year! 

DINNERS 
Please note that meals are now 

£2.37 and should be paid in 
advance. Thank you. 

UNIFORM 
New school jumpers and book bags 

are available from the office. 
24 “ –  32”  £10 
34” –  36”  £11 

Reading bags  £5 
 

 Here’s our proud winner of the Gold Medal in the Year 
2 Fun Run! Well done! An amazing achievement. 

 
 

Could we respectfully remind 
everyone that, for the health and 

wellbeing of our children, our 
school has a strict no 

smoking/vaping policy. 

ATTENDANCE 
Please make sure that 

children do not take one 
day absences 

unnecessarily. Our 
attendance has been 

worrying since the start 
of term. In 

consequence, we are 
monitoring children with 

poor attendance. 

.Help!!! 
We are struggling to reunite 

jumpers with owners as so many 
are unnamed. 

Please ensure that you all 
children’s jumpers/clothes are 

clearly marked with their name. 
THANK YOU 

YEAR 4 SWIMMING PAYMENTS OF 
£1 WEEKLY SHOULD BE PAID 

ONLINE PLEASE. 
THANK YOU 

 
 
 

 
Bikeability is 

booked for Year 6 
24th November 

and 1st December 
2021 


